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Item  Measure  Target  Actual  

TUSA Meetings  Attendance  75% 3/4 

UTAS Meetings  Attendance  75%  2/2 

TUSA Events  Attendance  N/A  4/4 

UTAS Events  Attendance  N/A  3/3  

Miscellaneous 
Meetings 

Attendance N/A 4/4 

 
  
Narrative update:    
Here is an outline of some key meetings and events which I was involved in over the last month, including:  
 

• Worked at the TUSA Student Life Expo – South, 07/03/24.  
• Attended Creative Arts and Media Students Welcome Pizza Party, 07/03/24.  
• Attended Academic Senate Meeting, 08/03/24.  
• Attended Official Opening of Hytten Hall with L McLaren, 08/03/24.  
• Attended TUSA Drug and Alcohol Awareness Training Session 12/03/24.  
• Attended Tas Gov Policy Update – Future of the Arts in Tasmania 12/03/24.  
• Attended TUSA Sexual Assault First Aid Training Session 13/03/24.  
• Attended TUSA Team Meeting 13/03/24.  
• Attended Students for Palestine The Invaders’ Fear of Memories with L McLaren and K Lertsinpakdee, 
13/03/24.  
• Attended Engi Laneway as a TUSA Volunteer 15/03/24.  
• Attended TUSA Team retreat on the 19/03 and 20/03/24.  
• Hosted Vice Chancellor Hobart Presentation on 20/03/24 
• Absent from Grants Committee Meeting, as was working briefly on the Cradle Coast Campus. Instead, met 
with A Lamont, though L Johnson was away, and saw the Cradle Coast Campus, 26/03/24 
• Met with another CAM student who is keen to start a club or society for CAM students (and students in 
other schools but personally interested in CAM) for greater representation, support, and engagement, 25/03/24. 
• Attended SSAF Working Group meeting, 28/03/24.  

 
Please reach out to me in person or via email (southern.president@tusa.utas.edu.au) at any time with any questions, 
comments, stories, or concerns.   
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